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Project Update 
 

WATERMAIN INSTALLATION ON GOREWAY DRIVE  
AUCTION LANE TO INTERMODAL DRIVE 

CITY OF BRAMPTON 
 

What are we doing? 
• Resurfacing the asphalt on the disturbed lanes of Goreway Drive from Auction Lane to 

Intermodal Drive. 

• Completing the reinstatement of sod, pavement markings, and curbs following the completion 
of watermain improvements. 

 

When? 
• We expect to start work on or about May 1, 2019, weather permitting. 

• Final roadway restoration work should be completed before May 31, 2019. 
 

Traffic Impacts? 
• During peak traffic times, every effort will be made to maintain two or more lanes of traffic on 

Goreway Drive. 

• During final asphalt milling and paving, we will need to reduce Goreway Drive to a single lane in 
either direction for less than one week in duration. 

• Left turns at driveways and intersections may be impacted for short durations while work 
progresses. 

• Expect major delays, and please obey all traffic signs, Paid Duty Police Officers and flagpersons 
when present. 

 
Who can you call? 

Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 

Scott Durdle 
Mark Ferreira  

Project Manager 
Construction Inspector 

905-791-7800, ext. 5052 
905-791-7800, ext. 3246 

AECOM 
AECOM is the consulting engineering team hired by the Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 

Chan Budhu 
Kevin Martin 

Contract Administrator 
Construction Inspector 

416-452-4564 
416-884-5360 

 
Thank you! 
 
Scott Durdle 
Project Manager 
 

C: Councillor P. Fortini 


